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Lord Baden Powell VIRTUAL Parent Advisory Council Meeting
August 11th, 2020   7pm
Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/95367869899?pwd=M04zUGdzeitQdGpKall1K1JzeU8rdz09
Meeting ID: 953 6786 9899
Passcode: vy3S6R

MINUTES

	Item
	Minutes
	Lead

	Welcome and call to order
	Time: 7:10 pm
	Lana 

	Purpose and objective of meeting
	Purpose
· Meeting held under special circumstances in lieu of election meeting that normally takes place in May of every school year.
· Due to COVID-19 and the cancellation of school, and restrictions around gathering, a traditional election whereby outgoing executive members stand down and incoming new executive members are officially voted in did not happen.
· Because of the significant turnover of PAC Executives, it is important to  transfer the signing authority between outgoing and incoming treasurer.  
Objective
· To recognize Christine Quan as the new LBP PAC Treasurer and set her up with signing authority for the PAC bank accounts so we can regain access to the accounts.  
	Lana

	Motion #1
	Motion  To accept Mary Catherine Moseley stepping down as PAC Treasurer including removal from bank records as signing authority
1st :  Marisa
2nd: Luciana
Vote:
In favour all 
	Lana

	Motion #2
	Motion  To accept Christine Quan as PAC Treasurer for 2020-21including being added to bank records as signing authority
1st :  Luciana
2nd: Stacy
Vote:
In favour all
	Lana

	Motion #3
 

	Background
· April 2020 Luciana Susan called a virtual vote to support motion of spending $1,600 to purchase 16 x $100 grocery store gift cards to benefit needy families from LBP community
· 10 votes in favour of this expenditure
· 1 vote abstaining
· Motion carried; Luciana spent $1,600 of her own money on grocery store gift cards and partnered with principal Daren Fridge to forward the gift cards to families
· Treasurer not aware of decision to spend $1,600 and in haste provided Luciana with a  reimbursement cheque which bounced due to insufficient funds
· Treasurer Mary Catherine Moseley paid for the NSF cheque out of pocket, but let Luciana know there was inadequate funds in the PAC General account to reimburse the $1,600
· Currently $800 is available in account to reimburse Luciana
· Luciana has experienced personal financial hardship as a result of the delay in getting reimbursed and is happy to receive her reimbursement in 2 payments: 
· 1 now (August, 2020) and 
· 1 when fundraising can be done (hopefully September, 2020)
Motion   To pay partial reimbursement of $800.00 to Luciana Susan for the purchase of 16 x $100 grocery gift cards to support needy families at LBP
1st :  Christine
2nd: Marisa
Vote: All in favour
	

	Adjourn
	Motion to adjourn at 7:22 pm
1st:Stacy
2nd:Marisa
All in favour
	Lana
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